Interdepartmental Collaborative Research Project 2013-2014

The Economics Network is leading a collaborative research project during
2013/2014 which will:

e involve 23 UK economics departments;

e explore how economics students’ expectations, attitudes and
behaviour may have changed (as a result of the changes to funding

in higher education and the rise in tuition fees);

e consider how economics teaching and learning practice and curricula

might be adjusted to meet emerging needs;

e provide new data, which will be useful for departments to inform

internal reviews of their own practices or for further research;

e compile a national dataset and undertake analysis on this
to better understand the impact on economics departments of recent

funding changes.

www.economicsnetwork.ac.uk/projects/research2013



